
Dear Families,

The Scholastic Book Fair is coming next week...

Mon Dec 4th to Thursday Dec 7th
What better way to promote reading and literacy in our
students than by supporting this important literary

event at

Our Lady of the Rosary CES
We invite students and families to participate by purchasing
the latest and greatest in children’s books. Students will find
hundreds of quality books at our Book Fair for all ages.

Your support is a key part of helping us obtain new books and resources for our library.

OUR BOOK FAIR SCHEDULE

PREVIEW
DAY &

Purchases

Monday,
Dec 4th

During the preview day, students can visit the fair
and browse the books available. Students have the
option to make a wish list to share with families.
Students can also purchase books on this day too.

(There is no obligation to purchase.)

FAMILY
EVENT &
PURCHASE

DAY

Tuesday Dec 5th
Family Event

The library will be
open for families
from 3.30-6pm

and,

For students who
would like to

purchase during the
day !

All OLR families are invited to visit the Book Fair
together. Come and choose from the great
selection of books. Cash, Visa, Mastercard, debit
card, or cheque payable to Our Lady of the Rosary
Catholic School are accepted.

For students who would like to purchase during the
day, please come to the library at your scheduled
time.

PURCHASE
DAYS

Mon 4th
Tues 5th day &

evening until 6pm
Wed 6th
Thurs 7th

Classes will have an opportunity to come back to
the fair to make purchases. Cash or cheques made
payable to Our Lady of the Rosary Catholic School
are accepted.

Thank you, in advance, for supporting this great literary event!
Ms. Puopolo
OLR Teacher-Librarian


